Report of 6th Regional Gashuku 2016

Jka Angola have great pleasure to thank Jka HQ, sending Angola,
Koichiro Okuma Sensei, for manage the 6th Edition of

Angola Regional Gashuku, under spetial conditions, for realising
this event.

A spetial thank for Up Master “Masaaki Ueki , Susheki Shian”,
and Executive Director Ogura Yasunori Shian for considered

this event so important for development of angolan karatekas.

We would like to thank also Okuma Koichiro Sensei for share his
great knowledge with us during his recent visit in Luanda

18 -23 /08/2016.

A total of 63 karatekas coming from different provinces (6), benefitted
his expect instruction.

Enthusiastic karatekas training kihon, kata, and kumite drills, it was
Sensei do wich made each and every class extremely informative
and enjoyable.

We saw ours members practicing so hard, overall it

was a fantastic experience with the entire spread over four days.
Once again thank Jka HQ, do this Gashuku extraordinary. Osss,

Germano Gomes




